OFFICE OF
GENERAL EISENHOWVER

December 22, 1949

Dear Mr. Carter:

My thanks for all the many nice things you

and Mrs. Carter did for me while I accompanied

General and Mrs. Eisenhower to Texas. It will

be a trip long remembered for its many plezsant
hours.

This, too, will give me the opportunity to thenk
you again for sending Mrs. Schulz the delicious
steaks and smooth refreshments; it was most
thoughtful.

The merriest of Christmases to you and yours.

Sincerely,
Robert L. Schulz
Major, Aide de

Mr. Amon Carter

Fort Worth Star-Telegram
Fort Worth

Texas




